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Last chance to comment before the Short Term Vacation Rental (STVR) 
August 1 “second reading” and final vote 

 

On Wednesday, August 1st, City Council will meet to review and affirm their votes to protect and 
preserve San Diego neighborhoods. 

University City Community Association, in support of the San Diego Community STVR Working Group, 
urges all San Diego residents to contact the City Councilmembers listed below to: 

 thank them for their vote to keep San Diego's neighborhoods intact rather than turning them 
into commercialized hotel zones;  

 and to urge councilmembers to approve (vote YES) for the amended STVR proposal at the 
second reading on August 1.  

Before the special City Council meeting on August 1st, please contact these Councilmembers to thank 
them for their vote and to ask them to continue protecting our neighborhoods by voting YES for the 
amended proposal:  

 Barbara Bry at 619-236-6611 or barbarabry@sandiego.gov  
 Lorie Zapf at 619-236-6622 or loriezapf@sandiego.gov  
 Chris Ward at 619-236-6633 or christopherward@sandiego.gov  
 Myrtle Cole at 619-236-6644 or myrtlecole@sandiego.gov  
 David Alvarez at 619-236-6688 or davidalvarez@sandiego.gov  
 Georgette Gómez at 619-236-6699 or georgettegomez@sandiego.gov  

 

For more information from University City Community Association about the Short Term Vacation Rental 
vote, visit http://www.universitycitynews.org/category/coalition-of-town-councils/  


